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wallygermany@aol.corn
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11:30 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

I am emailing you with the hopes you WILL NOT attempt to take away the freedom U.S.
traders have. You must NOT tamper with our choices in the currency market. Rin 3038-AC61
is an infringement of our freedom of trade and our ability to provide a livelyhood for ourselves
and our families.


